
  

A Message from Jeremy:

 
Quick stop at Willow Bunch Golf Club
located in Jean Legare Regional Park.

Dear constituent,
 
Over the past few weeks, I have been enjoying being out and about visiting
many local businesses across Cypress Hills—Grasslands and seeing the
creative ways many of you are using to reopen while maintaining social
distancing. I know that my family and I have been enjoying getting ice cream
together and spending more time out of the house and in the community!
 
I encourage you to go and visit your favourite local stores, restaurants, and
hair salons/barber shops to support the community and the many
businesses that have been working around the clock to continue to provide
great services while still keeping you safe.
 
My constituency office is also open and we are ready to help you if you need
to make use of any of the services we offer. To find out more about what my
team and I can do for you, please visit www.JeremyPatzer.com. You can
also call us at 306-778-4480.
 
Finally, if you would like to see a report of the work that I have been doing in
Ottawa so far, please visit www.jeremypatzer.com/first-session-parliament
 where you can find an outline of my work as well ad video clips from
committee meetings and the House of Commons.
 

WE Scandal:

 

While I prefer not to get too partisan with my monthly e-newsletters (I’ll save
that for my social media platforms, which are linked below my signature),
many of you have asked questions regarding Justin Trudeau’s $900 Million
Scandal, and with disturbing new details emerging every day, it can be
difficult to follow.
For those of you who are interested, here is a very useful timeline of events
that is helpful in understanding the Liberal Government’s WE scandal:

https://nationalpost.com/pmn/news-pmn/canada-news-pmn/a-timeline-of-
the-controversy-around-we-the-liberals-and-a-student-program-4
 

Conservative Caucus Fishing Photo
Contest:

Want to win a cool prize pack that includes a Shimano rod and reel, as well
as other outdoor goods? Members of the Conservative Hunting and Angling
Caucus are hosting a fun fishing contest this summer! If you are interested
in participating, contact my office and we’ll send you a fishing lure free of
charge. Use that lure to catch a fish, take a pic with the lure, and submit! It’s
that easy.

The deadline to submit photos is September 5th, 2020 and all photos will fall
into the following categories: 1) Trout/Salmon; 2) Pike/Musky; and 3)
Bass/Walleye.

A panel of fishing experts will be judging the photos submitted and will
determine a winner in each category. Winners will be announced on National

https://jeremypatzer.com/contact-me
http://www.jeremypatzer.com/
http://www.jeremypatzer.com/first-session-parliament
https://nationalpost.com/pmn/news-pmn/canada-news-pmn/a-timeline-of-the-controversy-around-we-the-liberals-and-a-student-program-4


Hunting, Trapping and Fishing Heritage Day, September 19th, 2020. For full
contest details and rules, click here.

Strychnine Petition: Recently, Health Canada banned the use of strychnine for regulating
Richardson’s Ground Squirrel (Prairie Gopher) populations. In response to
this decision, many from across the riding have reached out to me
personally to let me know how this decision will negatively affect life in rural
Saskatchewan.
 
I am sponsoring a petition to Health Canada and to the Minister of Health
which calls on them to reverse this decision. If you would like to sign this
petition, you can do so on the House of Commons website by clicking here.

Saving Canadian History:

 

I fully reject the growing movement to remove all references to our nation’s
founding fathers, including Sir John A. MacDonald, and many other points in
our Canadian history. Sure, our history is imperfect, but let’s not forget that
we’ve accomplished incredible achievements and built a great nation on
incredible ideals. Rather than focusing exclusively on our flaws, we must
engage with our history and our monuments as an opportunity to learn from
both Canada’s failures and successes alike.
My colleague Warren Steinley, MP for Regina—Lewvan wrote an insightful
piece on this issue, which you can read here.
 

In your service,
 

 

Jeremy Patzer, M.P.
Cypress Hills—Grasslands
 
Ottawa | 613-992-0657
Swift Current | 306-778-4480
E-mail | Jeremy.Patzer@parl.gc.ca

    

 
To unsubscribe from future emails, please click here.
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